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Follow us on Instagram @AVK8Wildcats
Arroyo Vista K-8’s mission is to develop and inspire ALL STUDENTS to become lifelong learners who will learn at high levels and make a positive impact in a rapidly changing world.
#We Care.  We Share.  We Prepare. We are Wildcats!
 
 Dear Parent or Guardian, 
This spring, our students will be participating in the California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP). CAASPP is the State’s academic testing program and includes the computer-adaptive Smarter Balanced Assessment (SBA), California Alternate Assessment (CAA), and the California Science Test (CAST). The CAA is designed for students with significant cognitive disabilities while ensuring they still attain increasingly higher achievement levels and leave high school ready for academic or career options. These assessments provide information that can be used to monitor student progress on an annual basis and ensure that all students leave high school ready for college and career. 
Students in grades 3-8 and 11 will take the SBA or CAA. Additionally, students will take the CAST in grade 5, 8, and once in high school. English learners (EL) in TK-Grade 12 will also take the Summative ELPAC. Our school is still finalizing the specific testing window and will provide those dates as soon as they have been determined. 
Should you wish to provide opportunities for your child to practice these tests prior to the actual administration they can be found at this link: http://www.caaspp.org/practice-and training/index.html by clicking on Student Interface Practice and Training Tests. Additional resources for parents are available through the California Department of Education (http://www.cde.ca.gov/ta/tg/ca/), the California PTA (http://capta.org/focus areas/education/student-assessments/), and Capistrano USD (http: //capousd.ca.schoolloop.com /CAASPPforParents). 
As a reminder, State testing results are only one indicator of student performance as the District routinely uses other data points to guide instruction throughout the year. All results will be made available through Aeries Parent Portal in fall 2022. 
Staff is here to support parents and students. Counselors are available to alleviate testing anxiety students may experience. Please do not hesitate to reach out to our office with any questions or concerns. 
Sincerely, 

Joe McGann 
Principal, Arroyo Vista K-8   
 
The Board of Trustees desires to provide a safe school environment that allows all students equal access and opportunities in the district’s academic and other educational support programs, services, and activities.  The Board prohibits, at any District school or school activity, unlawful discrimination, including discriminatory harassment, intimidation, and bullying of any student based on the student’s actual or perceived race, color, ancestry, national origin, nationality, ethnicity, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital or parental status, pregnancy, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity, or gender expression or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics.
 
 
Absence Line: 949-234-5929 
23371 Arroyo Vista, Rancho Santa Margarita, CA  92688
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